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ERRATUM CORRECTING ORDER 01 

 

 

 

RE: In the Matter of Avista Corporation’s Pipe Replacement Program Plan 

Docket PG-131837 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On October 30, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 01 – Order Approving Avista Corporation’s Pipe 

Replacement Plan for 2013-15.  The Commission has subsequently become aware of an 

error in Order 01.   

 

The last sentence of paragraph 12 incorrectly states “. . .Avista estimates that its capital 

spending for this program will be approximately $746,500 in 2014 and $737,000 in 

2015.”  The order is corrected to replace the words “capital spending” with the words 

“revenue requirement.” 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 


